
DRAFT for PAB Consideration
MEMORANDUM

DATE: [xxx]

FROM: City of San Diego Privacy Advisory Board

TO: The Honorable Council President Elo-Rivera and Members of the San Diego City Council

RE: San Diego Police Department Use Policies for Nighthawk

I. SUMMARY

The Privacy Advisory Board (“PAB”) recommends that the City Council approve the proposal

related to the above-referenced technology with modifications.

II. RECOMMENDATION

The PAB recommends that the City Council approve the proposal as modified below.

III. DISCUSSION

Per the TRUST ordinance, all relevant information should be included in the Use Policy

and not across multiple documents. Please add language to the Use Policy clearly stating

what exact policy is being complied with when data sets are obtained via consent in the

“Auditing and Oversight” section.

For the above stated reasons, the Privacy Advisory Board recommends that the City Council approve the

proposal with the recommendations above.

Cc: SDPD Chief Nisleit
CPT Jeff Jordon
LT. Eric Portnoy
Chloe Madison


